
David.Menotti@shawpittman.
com 

07/06/2004 11:18 AM

To Rich Leukroth/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

cc

bcc

Subject ECA packages

Rich:

I got your email late last Wednesday.  The packages are currently under
review.  The holiday weekend slowed this process down somewhat, so your
prediction to the Plenary that this process should take about a week is
probably going to be off by a bit, but not  by a lot.  Stay tuned.

David E. Menotti
202-663-8675
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